ADDENDUM NO 01

CITY OF FAIRHOPE
BID NO. 006-11
TREE TRIMMING SERVICES
For
Electric Department

The bid documents for this Bid shall be amended, revised and changed in the following particulars as per
Scott Sligh, Superintendent of the Electric Department

Adjustments to the bid document resulting from the non-mandatory pre-bid meeting held
11-30-10 are as follows:

Question from potential bidders:

1. “What is the line length?’
Answer: + 85 miles

2. ‘Is there work included that is not around power lines?’
Answer: Yes

3. ‘How many substations are there?’
Answer: Five, with a total of eleven distribution circuits.

4. *Is the City Landfill available for debris from this work?’
Answer: Yes, at no charge

5. “Are the trees downtown associated with the Christmas lights in this scope of work?’
Answer: Not usually. City crews will handle them, but may call for assistance if needed.

6. ‘Are the work hours fixed at five 8 hr days?’
Answer: No, four 10 hr days, or other pre-approved options are available.

7. “Where can we store our equipment?’
Answer: On City property, behind a locked gate.

8. ‘What is overtime rate for?’
Answer: For unusual circumstances, such as, heavy storm damage.

9. ‘Can we work on City holidays?’
Answer: Yes, with preapproval, and straight time.

Bidders are to sign and include signed Addendum No.1 with submitted bid documents.

Acknowledged:

Company

By

Posted by: Daniel P. Ames
Purchasing Manager, City of Fairhope



